To: THE SENATE

From: Ed Chevy, deaf parent of a deaf child

Date: April 3, 2009

Subject: Hearing 1d Reéolution, SCR 168

This letter of support is for having the private
insurance companlies cever the cost of hearing aids
for children with hearlng loss. My son, Clyde, who 1s
Deaf i1s the third generatlon in the deaf family. He
wears Two hearing alds§ Tt makes a difference in his
1ife and those that will come after. We need your

help to help our children.

Best regards,

Ed Chevy




